
A plaque commemorating their achievement will be presented by the Brampton Men’s 
Horseshoe Club, at the awards/banquet November 4, 2017.

BRAMPTON MEN’S HORSESHOE CLUB 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO  
 

Earl Vanderhart  - Gary Johnson   

On winning the 

2017 

Ontario Doubles Championship 

At Brighton Ontario  June 3rd  

Mens Class  C 

Record  5 – 1  

Overall average of 28.89 %   

They have won this event in different classes several times.

“They said it would probably be there last time competing”  

But you never know !


